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April 21st, 2022 

Important Notice  
Scheduled System Shutdown 

 
Dear: Member Stakeholders: 
 
Re: Notice of Planned System Shut Down – April 27th/28th, 2022 

 
Further to earlier correspondence regarding line breaks/repair, the WILD Water 
Commission has scheduled the required line replacement work for the week of April 25th-
29th, 2022. Part of this undertaking will require the system to be temporarily shut down 
so we can connect the new line segment. This shut down will begin on April 27th, 2022 
(7:00pm) and is scheduled to end on April 28th, 2022 (12:00pm).  
 

All direct-connection communities are asked to ensure their reservoirs are completely full 
prior to the start of the shutdown (by 7:00pm on April 27th, 2022). We also recommend 
that you notify your users of this  shut down and encourage them conserve water during 
this time to ensure your water supply lasts the duration of the shutdown, and that 
essential or emergency services are spared any undue impacts.  
 
All system truck fills will also be under suspended operations during this time. We will 

have signage posted at each location and general notice on our website. Once the repairs 
are completed and community reservoirs are topped-up, the bulk water fill stations will 
be reopened. We expect this to be no later than 12:00 noon on April 28th, 2022.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and ask that you share this important message with 
your residents and community stakeholders as soon as possible. Our operations team will 
be in touch to let your community know once the system is back to full operation, and 

we will provide further updates on the progress or changes to this work schedule as 
necessary. In the meantime, please direct any questions to the Commission at the email 
listed above or by calling 780-967-0271.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Administration 

WILD Water Commission 
  


